
 

 

 
2 January 2025 
 
 
Evan Sahagun, Regional Planner 
Metro Development Services Section 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION FOR PROJECT PRJ2023-000349-(2), YARD MODIFICATION NO. 
RPPL2023000478 
 

Yard Modification No. RPPL2023000478 is scheduled for public hearing on 7 January 2025. After reviewing 
the hearing package for the item, I have the following question. Please be prepared to answer this question 
at the hearing. I ask that you forward this memo to the applicant/owner and ensure this memo is posted on 
the public website for the item. It is possible that information presented at the hearing may prompt additional 
questions. 

1. Did the Department of Public Works specifically determine whether there were any line-of-sight issues 
for vehicles traveling on Valley Ridge Avenue or West 57th Street caused by the overheight fence? 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Gina Natoli, MURP, AICP 
Hearing Officer 


